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Dear Editor:

Approximately $30 million could be saved each and every year in Ontario to pay for 200 family physicians, 400 nurses, or 20 MRI machines.  This money is now being spent in direct costs for abortion.  All of these dollars would improve the province’s ability to provide genuine health care and address shortages in today’s necessary areas of critical medical conditions and long term care for the elderly.
Is it any wonder why our present health care system lacks funds to support our medical requirements?

Yours truly,

Your name and sign it
